SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Wednesday, February 13, 2013

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT


Paul Johnston, from Northern Michigan University, will be in the library at 2:15 to meet with juniors and seniors interested in attending NMU. Please pick up a pass in the Guidance Office if you are interested in attending.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Vision Screening for all 9th graders will be held again today and tomorrow.  Please wear your contacts or glasses if you have them.


The next Segment II class will begin on Monday, February 25th and will run for two hours a day beginning at 3:15 in room 811.  It will run through Wednesday, February 27th.
 

There will be no school on Friday, February 15th and Monday February 18th.
 

Lunch:    Hamburger on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Deli Sandwich on Whole Grain Bread, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:      Sweet Potato Fries, Sliced Pears, Teddy Grahams
